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OSHA Informal Public Hearing Notice: 
Update to the Hazard Communication Standard 
 
The Occupational Safety and Health Administration (OSHA) will hold a virtual hearing September 21–
23, 2021 to discuss the anticipated changes to 29 CFR 1910.1200, Hazard Communication. 

If you are interested in listening to this hearing, you 
can join the meeting by following the directions 
posted on OSHA’s website:  
https://www.osha.gov/hazcom#hazcomHearing. 

View the proposed rule up for discussion at:  
https://www.regulations.gov/docket/OSHA-2019-
0001/document. Image retrieved from Bing Images (Creative Commons) 
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